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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 38, S. 1995,
June 14, 1995 ]

GUIDELINES ON VISA FEES FOR SAUDI ARABIA

The Saudi Embassy has issued the following guidelines on visa fees effective 30 May
1995 (1/1/1416H):

1. No fees will be charged for working visas issued in the year 1416H for private
companies, establishments and individual employers. The entry visa has been pre-
paid by the employer in Saudi Arabia and the receipt number of the pre-paid visa
will reflect on the stamped visa.

Visas issued before 1416H will be charged P7,000.00.
2. Visa fee of P410.00 will be charged on the following:

a. working visa for government entities

b. dependent visa

c. visa for medical treatment in Saudi Arabia

d. visa for dependents of the diplomatic corps in Saudi Arabia including
their household worker who is holding regular passport.

e. visa for students with scholarships

For your information and guidance.
Adopted: 14 June 1995

(SGD.) LORNA O. FAJARDO
Director and Officer-in-Charge
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